
 

 

 
March 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are delighted to be welcoming your child/children to Witchford Village College in September.  It was 
fantastic to meet so many of you back in the Autumn Term at our Open Evening. 
 

The college aims to make the move from Primary to Secondary school as smooth as possible for each 
child and a comprehensive transition journey is outlined in the attached transition roadmap. 
 
To give the students an opportunity to experience a day at the college we will be inviting all of them to 
attend one transition days either on 7th July or 8th July. 
 
These will be dependent on which school your child attends: 
7th July – Stretham, Little Thetford, Rackham and any out of catchment Primary school. 
8th July – Mepal and Witcham, Sutton, Wilburton & Robert Arkenstall 
 
Furthermore, we will be arranging times for key members of staff to visit students in their current 
setting ahead of the transition days. This will allow them to ask any questions about moving up to the 
college. 
 
You will also receive an invitation to attend our Year 6 Welcome Evening this will be held on Tuesday 8th 
July. This will be an opportunity to meet with the Head of Year 7 and members of our Senior Leadership 
Team. The evening will enable you and your child/children to hear more details about the upcoming 
year and attain answers to any questions that you may have. We will communicate the details regarding 
the event in due course. 
 
If your child/children has a SEN need our team will be working with the SENDCo / parents to ensure a 
smooth transition between now and September. 
 
Thank you to those who have already completed the school information form online and our team are 
processing these ahead of September. If you have not yet completed this, please do so via the following 
link: https://stage.tmet.org.uk/ 
 
To give you a taste of a what goes on at WVC week in week out please check out one of our recent 
weekly bulletins: https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Zz6PrQF98mBymHHq?ref=Link 

 
I look forward to working with you and your child/children. It will be a very exciting time for all of our 
new students. However, should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact 
me at the college, my email address is bchambers@wvc.tmet.org.uk  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Brittany Chambers 
Head of Year 7 
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